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MEMORANDUM FOR: John A. Skoczlas, Jr., Chief
Document Control Branch, IRM

'

FROM: John L. Telford, Chief. .

Rulemaking Section, RDB, DRA, RES |

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTING MEETING TRANSCRIPT AND RELATED DOCUMENTS TO PDR j

Enclosed are a copy of a meeting transcript, entitled " Workshop on Quality
Assurance in the Medical Use of Byproduct Material," and two related documents
to be transmitted to the Public Document Room.

;

The meeting was held in Rockville, MD on July 23, 1990. The purpose of the
meeting was to discuss quality assurance in the use of byproduct material in
nuclear medicine with representatives from two medical associations (e.g., the l
American College of Nuclear Physicians and the Society of Nuclear Medicine).

Please let me know if you have any questions.

v^hC

hn L. Telfo-d, Chief-
Rulemaking Se#ction

i Regulation Development Branch
DRA/RES

Enclosures:
1. Meeting. Transcript
2. Letter from Dr. R. Henkin

dated July 13, 1990
3. Letter from Drs. R. Henkin

and N. Alazraki dated +

August 9, 1990
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